
Pupil Progress Meeting 

Tuesday 17th September 2019 

Present 

Duncan Priestley 

Susan Pattinson 

Liz Lindwal 

 

Apologies 

Alan Woodward 

 

Policy Updates 

Social networking policy is encompassed within the new online safety policy 

Online safety policy was reviewed and approved at last meeting, waiting for clerk to put on website 

Promoting British values was approved at last committee meeting  

DP to consult HL to check renewal date of SEND policy and action accordingly 

SRE policy needs reviewing in time for next meeting to ensure compliant with new NC 

Equality objectives and information is not due until January 2024 

 

Pupil Progress 

Congratulations to the staff on the fantastic Yr6 SATS results.  

Outcome of assessment for 2018/19 along with commentary have been shared with all governors in 

the SEF. 

 

Progress in both classrooms was broadly in line with expectations from last meeting apart from one 

child in Yr2 who underperformed. 

 

EYFS update:  An informal meeting was help between SP and LL regarding action points from the 

previous meeting.  LL is satisfied that all point were addressed.  See appendix for minutes from that 

meeting. 

 

DP has noted the need for differentiation for the Yr3 pupils especially in writing (evidence in books). 

 

Our predictions for 2019/20 have been shared. 

 

Pupil premium child in Yr2 and Yr6 who both achieved end of year expected outcomes as predicted. 

 

SEND 

 

New IEP targets have been set for child 12 who is repeating year 2.  Child seems happy to continue in 

class 2 and parents also onboard.   

 

Old IEP targets were reviewed for all children in school during recent meeting with SENCO and new 

targets have been set.   6 IEP meetings will be held with staff this year to review, reset and monitor 

progress of children.   

 

Please refer to the SEF for statements of how effective school is in meeting the needs of all pupils Pg5. 

 

Safguarding and Online safety 

Reference SEF for snapshot . 



DP (DSL) and JW (SG Governor) attended SG audit with KAHSC in early September.  Kym commented 

she has “no concerns about safeguarding in this school.”  A number of recommendations are being 

implemented including minor amendments to policies and new playtime safety procedures (padlock 

gate).  Safeguarding staff meeting is scheduled next week to discuss outcome of audit and check 

understanding of new KSIE 2019. 

 

JW as the new governor for SG has completed two levels of training and having attended the audit 

has a rapidly broadening understanding of the roles and responsibilities of being an SG governor.   

 

DP to discuss new filtering system with technical manager to review effectiveness and report back.   

 

AOB 

Due to miscommunication John Walton (new safeguarding governor) should have officially been 

asked to join pupil progress and attend this meeting.  The committee will ensure that full minutes are 

shared with him and he will be encouraged to question any data which may be recorded at full 

governors.   

 

Date of next meeting 

 

Tuesday 21st January 2020 

 

 


